
From: emartin@nalcorenergy.com
To: Bown, Charles; Mullaley, Julia
Cc: gbennett@nalcorenergy.com
Subject: Astaldi
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2016 2:54:25 PM

Charles and Julia

Just a note to let you know to expect a call soon from Italian Ambassador to Canada to
Premier or Minister, also to connect to Federal politicians. As I had mentioned, this is an
expected path for Astaldi to take. Acknowledge as a commercial issue and refer back to Nalcor
- important to keep them with one channel only

Ed
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